
 
June XX, 2019 

< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
< Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 
 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 
 
Subject: Second Source Components to Select FSG Series Force Sensor Cover and Housing 
 
This is to inform you that in order to better enable us to provide continuous supply to our customers, Honeywell is 
adding a second source, effective immediately, for the cover and housing for select FSG parts.   
 
All new parts have undergone extensive design validation testing. The electrical performance of sensors built from the 
legacy and new components is the same, and customers should notice no difference. There may be minor differences 
in non-critical dimensions or appearance for some housings and covers, which will not impact the functionality of the 
part. Please refer to the illustrations below for further information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Honeywell sales consultant, your sales representative for Honeywell 
products, or me at rudi.chakrabarty@honeywell.com or +1-469-781-6195. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Rudi Chakrabarty 
Product Manager 
Honeywell International | SIoT 

+1-469-781-6195 

Affected Part Numbers 

26PCFFB1G 

FSG005WNPB 

FSG010WNPB 

FSG015WNPB 

FSG020WNPB 

FSG15N1A 

XZ2133350-FSG 
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Legacy New 
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